
Harmony Childcare Centre Kindergarten  
  November Newsletter 2024  

**November 3rd** 

 

 
 

 
Owen will be 4 on the 12th 

Ava will be 4 on the 14th 

*November 7th* 

 
Harmony’s Annual 

General Meeting 7:00pm 

The children have been talking about a variety of topics like Halloween and the amount of candy they got, what they 
want to be when they grow up and how fast the weather has changed to cold.  This month we will be participating in 

a variety of activities that promote turn-talking, teamwork, sharing and communication. 
Weekly focus Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Fall  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 1 
Show and Tell 

 
Remembrance 
Day 

4 
What does peace 
mean to you and 
how can we show 
peace? (chart)   

5 
Making our own 
Canadian flag 

 

6 
Poppy flower 
hand wreath  
(Group project) 
 

7 
Dotted poppy 
garden pictures 
 

8 
 

 
Community 
Helpers  

11 
Remembrance Day 
Making community 
helper hats craft 
(doctor, firefighter, 
police officer) 

  

12  
What do 
community helpers 
do? (Chart) 
 

13  
Making our own 
community 
helper puppets 

    

14 
Making  
Rainbow 
cupcakes  

 

15 
PA Day (school 
closed-childcare 
open) 
Presenters: Cardio 
Drumming program 
2:10 to 2:40 pm 

 
Hibernation: 
Animals getting 
ready for winter  
 

18 
What is hibernation 
and which animals 
hibernate in the 
winter? (chart)  

19 

 

20 
3D animal 
hibernation 
habitat craft 
(recycled material) 
 

21 
Making graham 
cracker 
hibernation 
caves 
  

22     
Pom Pom polar 
bear craft 

       
 
Season/ 
Weather  

25 
What changes with 
each season? (chart) 

 

26 
Paper gliders 
experiment 

 

27 

 

  28 
Building a 
marshmallow 
snowman  

 

29 
PA Day (school 
closed-childcare 
open) 
 

Reminder:   
*** We are still collecting family pictures for our family tree. Pictures can also be emailed to Harmony’s  
      email; Susie@harmonycc.ca 
***  Please provide at least one change of clothing (label all items of clothing) and also a pair of indoor shoes  
***  When your child/children are absent or they are being picked up by someone new, please inform the school and 
       the daycare via email or phone call.  ID will be required  

 


